
 
 
W2D2 Special Memo         18 November 2021 

 
Hello IPPOG members and friends, 

 

I just want to remind you that World Wide Data Day is coming up on December 1 and that there is still a 

little time to register for participation in two ways: 

• For teachers and students, we have extended registration to midnight UTC next Monday. If you 
know a teacher who is interested, please send them to https://quarknet.org/content/world-wide-

data-day  to learn more and follow the registration link. 

• We can still use a few more moderators. You or an interested colleague can register 
at https://forms.gle/93536FKkhJEmJfcD6 .  

Thanks! 

 

All the best, 

 

Ken 
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